
                                         STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE -TOWN OF SURRY 

              SELECTMEN  

             MEETING MINUTES APRIL 8, 2024 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau and Steve Goldsmith. Ron 

Profaizer was absent.  

Dwelling unit response survey completed and sent.  

Garret and Liz Nelson worked with the selectmen on driveway permit  and building permit for Lot 4c  83 

A3 on the Farm Road. The driveway access  may require some blast work and site work for drainage. 

Keith Thatcher will work on the site development with Mr. Nelson and put together a detail for the 

driveway apron. The Town of Surry received ck # 1295 in the amount of $393.60 from the Nelson’s for 

building permit 1671. Lot was purchased with an approved septic. They asked about a house number 

which will be assigned. Approximately 2500 Sq ft. 

Bruce Smith spoke with the selectmen regarding items for portal.  

The selectmen worked on Veteran’s exemptions.  

Letter signed to Dugrenier for signed PA33. 

ARPA report completed and submitted.  

Steve Goldsmith attended Fire Demonstration of Jaws of Life.  Jason Contrady is working on the Grant 

applications.  

Jay Croteau worked on a pistol permit. 

Worked on Timber Tax. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 


